Making a difference, together

Heritage Complex
2662 Riva Road
Annapolis, MD 21401

Christopher J. Phipps, P.E.
Director

May 26, 2022

Dear Resident:

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works is pleased to announce that Crofton Pkwy has
been selected for roadway resurfacing. This project will consist of roadway base patching, utility
adjustments, roadway surface replacement, and concrete ADA curb upgrades where necessary. The limits
of construction on Crofton Pkwy are from the Lane Divide North of Walleye Dr to the Lane Divide North
of Eton Way. Work is scheduled to begin on or about June 24®, 2022 (weather permitting).

To ensure that this project proceeds in a timely and safe manner, it is important that all vehicles be
removed from the work areas. While this may be an inconvenience to residents while construction is in
progress, cooperation between the contractor and residents will be the key to success. The Contractor will
post No Parking signs along the edge of the road to indicate the work zone. These signs will announce
the anticipated dates the contractor plans to work in this area. Vehicles cannot be parked in the posted
areas between the posted dates or they will be towed at the owner’s expense. However, you may park in
these designated areas during after-hours and on weekends.

Work activity will take place between 9:00am and 3:00pm. During construction, you may also encounter
a rougher road surface. Please use caution when driving in these areas. To provide through traffic during
active construction, work will be performed on one side of the street at a time. Although there may be
temporary closures associated with the road resurfacing, this road will remain open for traffic during
construction. Please pay particular attention to equipment, signs, and flag persons when driving through
the work zone.

Reliable Contracting has been contracted to perform this work, and can be reached by phone at the main
office at 410-987-0313.

The county has retained Century Engineering to manage the construction aspects of the project. Please
contact the Pavement Management office at (410) 222-4349 if you have any questions or concerns about
construction activities.
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